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Dear Senate Committee on Natural Resources, 

 

I am opposed to HB3458. 

 

Oregon's land Use laws are original and distinctive and they are what makes Oregon 

a leader in our ability to  

craft policy to protect the lands in our beautiful state. It has been the case that, as 

concerned citizens, it has been necessary to  

appeal a potential project via LUBA. This ability is critical in order to watch over the 

many land use proposals that could inflict harm 

in any number of cases throughout Oregon. I view LUBA as a watchdog, a second 

chance to get things right.  

We must not hamper, control, inflict restrictions or otherwise impede the ability  

to review projects through LUBA. We must maintain this additional protection from ill-

thought-out and  

dangerous projects. 

Keep Oregon beautiful! 

 

Thanks you for reading. 

 

Please act to oppose HB3458 

 

Yours,  

Pamela Burry 
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